
Edinburgh  Napier  University
Drama Society’s X-Rated Xmas
Show
The  drama  society  at  Edinburgh  Napier  University,
affectionately known as ‘NUDS’, is performing their Christmas
sketch show at The Bongo Club on Friday 16 December 2011. All
the  sketches  are  written,  produced  and  performed  by  its
members, most of whom are students at Edinburgh Napier.

The first part of the show will consist of short sketches of a
comedic nature. The second half is one, lengthier performance.
Every member of the society is involved in some way and, as
last year’s Christmas show was cancelled due to the weather,
the cast and crew will be pulling out all the stops to make it
an enjoyable evening for all.

Josephine Heinemeier, President of NUDS, said:- “Preparations
for the show are coming along well. Being a university based
amateur dramatics company, obviously there are extra pressures
on time (exams, assessments etc.) so we don’t have as much
time as would be ideal to rehearse, but the dedication of
every member allows us to pull together and present a well
rounded show.

“People can expect a combination of pop culture references,
puns and peculiar humour. There is a little something for
everyone.”

‘XXX-Mas’ tickets are available now or you can buy at the
door. Tickets cost £5 (£4 concessions) and the doors open at
7pm, with the show to start at 7:30pm. Due to the venue, only
over-18s are allowed.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2011/12/edinburgh-napier-university-drama-societys-x-rated-xmas-show/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2011/12/edinburgh-napier-university-drama-societys-x-rated-xmas-show/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2011/12/edinburgh-napier-university-drama-societys-x-rated-xmas-show/
http://www.thebongoclub.co.uk/webpages/programme.php
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2011/12/NUDS-XXXMAS-Show-2011.jpg

